## Dear sir or madam,

Sex-selection abortion is widely recognised to be a problem. Countries that practice it like India and China generally abort the female gender and this has resulted in a skewed, gender-imbalanced ratio and social problems. Here in Australia there was the case of a Victorian couple that aborted their twin boys because they wanted a daughter. In all cases, there is an implication of hatred towards one gender. This is not a practice that should be supported and therefore should not be funded.